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September 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Dance Club – Autumn Term 

 

I am very pleased to share with you that we managed to secure a weekend dance/acro club for this year. The club 

will be open to children in Years 4,5 and 6 and will be free of charge. 

 

Dance Club will run between 10am and 12pm on a Saturday beginning on Saturday 16th September and running 

until Saturday 16th December 2023.There will be no club on Saturday 14th and Saturday 21st October due to half 

term. 

 

The club will also be available in the Spring and Summer terms, but parents will need to rebook places for their child 

nearer the time. If the club proves popular, we will allow those who did not attend in the previous term to have 

priority over those who have attended before. Should places be available after this, the club will then be opened to 

all children. 

 

Free of Charge clubs must still be booked via ParentPay but no payment will be required. Places are limited so please 

book online early to avoid disappointment. 

  

Children who are eligible for Pupil Premium are offered one free club per half term– if your child is eligible for pupil 

premium and you would like to secure a place on Dance Club for the Autumn term, please contact the school office 

by 9am on Wednesday 6th September. All Pupil Premium Clubs must be requested by the closure date to ensure 

your place. 

 

Booking will be live on ParentPay for all parents from 4pm on Wednesday 6th September and will remain open 

until Wednesday 13th September 2023, subject to places still being available – if you cannot see the club on your 

child’s account, this means that the club is now full, and no further bookings can be made. 

 

When booking your child’s place on ParentPay, you will be prompted for ‘Additional information’ - please tick the box 
to let us know who will be collecting your child from the club or whether they have your permission to walk home on 
their own  
   
Children will need to enter the school via the KS2 entrance and parents can collect from the playground at 12pm.  

 

Children must be collected by an adult unless you have completed the additional information at the point of 

booking, this is for safeguarding reasons. 

 

I am really excited about being able to offer this club. 

 

 

Best Wishes 

 

Mrs Stone 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 



 

  

 


